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The  
Man`s 
An  
Artist ! 

There`s  
no  

Substitute! 

A BIG  
thankyou to the 
Workparty 
Superheroes ! 
(579 at heart) 

   

 

VISITðwww.stbryde579.co.uk 



2  

 

   
    September             Masonic               Diary 

September 
Wed. 7th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579. Management     
Committee Meeting at 7.30 p.m. 
Thurs. 8th. Lecture by Bro. James L. Jack, P.M. at Lodge 
Prestwick No. 1060 at 7.30 p.m.  
Sat. 10th. Provincial Grand Lodge of Lanarkshire Middle 
Ward. Installation of Provincial Grand Master and 200th. 
Anniversary Meeting. 1 p.m. Hamilton College.  
Mon. 12th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 visit Lodge Thistle 
& Rose No. 73 at 7.30 p.m. F.C. Degree.  
Wed. 14th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 Regular Meeting at 
7.30 p.m. M.M. Degree by Lodge Bothwell Brig No. 
1229.  
Mon. 19th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 visit Lodge          
St. Andrew Military No. 668. E.A. Degree. 
Wed. 21st. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 visit Cambuslang 
Royal Arch Lodge No. 114. E.A. Degree. 
Wed. 28th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579. Regular Meeting 
F.C. Degree by Lodge Eastmuir No. 1126. 
October 
Monday 3rd. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 visit Lodge       
Buchanan No. 1499. M.M. Degree.  
Fri. 7th. Provincial Grand Lodge of Lanarkshire Middle 
Ward Regular Communication at 7.30 p.m. (Airdrie 203) 
Wed. 12th. Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 Annual General 
Meeting and Election of Office-bearers at 7.30 p.m.    
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Lodge Ritual. After a lot of hard 
work over many months the Lodge St. 
Bryde No. 579 Ritual has been printed 
for the first time in our Lodge`s        
history. The Ritual Book is available 
now from the Lodge Library (see Bro. 
Alex Hamilton) and Members can    
obtain one by making a small           
donation to Lodge Funds to help with 
the printing costs.  

Emblem Lodge No. 6727, Blackpool. 
Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 have received an 
invitation to attend Emblem Lodge No. 6727 
in Blackpool on Saturday 25th. March 2017 
and confer an exemplification of a F.C.    
Degree. The necessary Dispensations have 
been obtained from our Provincial Grand 
Lodge and Grand Lodge and the Province 
of West Lancashire and the United Grand 

Lodge of England for the visit. The plan will be to leave on 
Saturday morning, stay over on Saturday night and return 
on the Sunday. Hotel accommodation is being arranged 
and The Right Angle will update Members on any             
developments.  

The Alasdair Dunlop Memorial Quiz. 
The Provincial Grand Lodge will again    
organise an Annual Quiz named in honour 
of our late Past Master, Bro. Alasdair.  
The Quiz will take place on Friday 28th.  
October 2016 at 7.30 p.m. in Cambuslang 

(114). 
Any Brother wishing to take part in a Lodge 
St. Bryde Team should contact Bro. Jim 

Vasey, P.M. for further details.  
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Mother Kilwinning Visit. Bro. Stuart Jack, Right Wor-
shipful Master and a number of Brethren from Lodge St. 
Bryde No. 579 attended the Regular Meeting of Lodge 
Mother              Kilwinning No. 0 on Tuesday 12th. July. The 
Brethren were warmly welcomed by Bro. Charles Hughes, 
R.W.M. and the Brethren witnessed an excellent M.M. De-
gree conferred by the Members of The Mother Lodge.  

�,�P�S�R�U�W�D�Q�W���,�Q�I�R�U�P�D�W�L�R�Q���:�D�Q�W�H�G�� 
Bro. Stuart Jack, Right Worshipful Master has been carrying 
out extensive research into Lodge St. Bryde No. 579 Members 

who served in The Great War 1914 - 1918.  
It is important that confirmation from more than one source is 
obtained to verify the information. To date thirty five Brethren 

have been confirmed as having served                                   
and five confirmed killed.  

We would now invite anyone who had a relative who was a 
member of Lodge St. Bryde and served in the World War 1 to 
forward details (name, regiment etc.) to the Lodge Secretary, 
Jim Jack at jamesljack@btinternet.com or text 07718233593. 
Any information will be invaluable in our researches.   
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Lodge St. Bryde News. 
�:�R�U�N���3�D�U�W�\���5�H�S�R�U�W�� 
The work party led by Bro. Stuart Jack, 
RWM was particularly busy during the 
summer recess. All items were removed 
from the main Hall to allow the painting 
of the Hall to proceed. This involved   

arranging for two            
scaffolding towers to be  
delivered and erected and 
we are grateful for their 
use. Immediately after the     
painting work was         
completed the Hall floor 
was given its annual        
refurbishment and I`m sure 
that all will agree that the 
Hall looks fantastic. The  
annual garden clean up 
took place under the        

direction of Andrew McAlpine, this years task included     
cutting back the fast 
growing brambles (not 
an easy job). The pillar 
on the North Wall 
which the War          
Memorial will be        
positioned was          
investigated by       
Duncan Mulholland 
and found to be        
suitable to take the 
Memorial which has 
now been delivered.  A 
survey of the outer walls of the building was carried out by 
specialist contractors and it has been recommended that 
extensive re-pointing work is      required in the near future. 
The East and North walls were completed during the re-
cess.  
 


